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LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COM PANY
FLC'O SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION

P.O. BOX 618, NORTH COUNTRY ROAD + WADING RIVER, N.Y.11792

May 26, 1982 SNRC-708

Mr. Ilarold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. '0555

Assurance of Shoreham Design and Construction QA Control
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit 1

Docket No. 50-322

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed, as we committed in our letter SNRC-689, are 10 copies
of the Teledyne Engineering Services detailed program description
for an independent design review which is now commencing at the
Shoreham Station.

If you have questions concerning scope of the independent audit
or other matters concerning design verification, please contact
me at (516) 929-6700, Extension 255.

Very truly yours,

h,.

| J. L. Smith
| Manager, Special Projects
' Shoreham Nuclear Power Station
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cc: J. liiggins
All parties
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